2019 COUGARS  BADMINTON CLUB
Tournament dates are: 
April 6
Ardrossan (Gr. 8/9)




  
April 6
FRH (Gr.7/8)









April 13 
FRH (Gr.8/9)





April 13 
Fort Sask (Gr.7/8)








April 27 
Fort Sask (Gr.8/9)






April 27
Ardrossan (Gr.7/8)







April 30
EIPS Finals @ SCA 
COACHES: Ms.Oszip, Mr.Olsen, Mr.Rivard
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Team Tournaments & Sub Costs:




$40
(each athlete will be guaranteed 2 tournaments)

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Total :










$40
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Shirt (if needed, same as last year) 
   Additional: $25

If there are any inquiries about team fees call Ms.Oszip at the school (467-5930) or email Katie.oszip@eips.ca.

Please make your team payment ASAP through the parent portal.  THANK YOU!!!!!
Additional Parent Information
Transportation: 
Tournaments: 
Parents will be responsible for transporting athletes both to and from venues during the Saturday Tournament play. 

EIPS (April 30th): Bussing will be provided to SCA, parents are responsible for picking up their athlete. The end time is unknown. Depending how well they place in round robin will determine when their day is over. The day can go as late as 5pm. 
Practice Times: We will be running 3 different practice times 7am, 3pm and5pm.

Athletes need to look at the practice schedule posted down by the

gym. Also practice schedules are posted on the SWH school website in the athletic calendar.
Additional information:  Can also be found on the school website under the athletics tab. Things like tournament draws and fee sheets. 

Expectations: Student athletes. Student first athlete second. You must be at school and performing to your potential in order to be playing badminton as an extra activity. 
· Athletes are a representative of Sherwood Heights so behave accordingly that includes parents too! 

· Stay positive, and remember badminton games are officiated by the players themselves. Coaches and parents are not to be involved in the match. If there are problems with some of the calls athletes have been coached to go find a tournament representative to watch the game. Complaining about it after is too late and unacceptable, athletes must take charge of their own match! 

· Please remember that all of our coaches are volunteering their time either before school or after school to coach. If you have any concerns please ensure your athlete is going to the coach first. If there is still an issue parent to coach is then acceptable. 
Congratulations on making the badminton club!! Let’s have a fun season!! 

